
   
 
22nd March 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
First and foremost, I want to extend a BIG THANK YOU to all the parents and carers who 
attended our parent's meetings. Your engagement and involvement in your child's 
education are truly invaluable, and we are grateful for your continued support. 
 
This week brought about some unexpected changes as we welcomed Mr. Bray to our school 
community on very short notice, and we're thrilled to have him teaching in Bur Oaks this 
week. He will continue with the class next week. Additionally, it was wonderful to see Miss 
Hoare in school on Wednesday, offering her support to Miss Tucknott with transitions as 
she prepares to officially join our team after the Easter break. Miss Tucknott will also be in 
school next Wednesday with Bur Oaks. 
 
On a different note, I'd like to address a concern that has arisen regarding some instances of 
poor behaviour observed on the 'rec'. While these incidents occurred outside of school 
premises, it's crucial for us as a community to emphasise the importance of making sensible 
choices at all times. I kindly urge all parents/carers to have conversations with their children 
about demonstrating respectful behaviour both within and outside of school grounds. We 
have picked up on this in school this week and have been talking a lot about RESPECT. 
 

This week’s Times Table Rockstar battle has seen us suffer a defeat to 
Pendeen School. However, I have been really impressed with how our 
children have engaged with this and how we are seeing a real 

improvement in their tables. Well done to Skye and Emmie who are topping our school 
leader board once again and a shout out to all our Rock Heroes out there, who can answer 
in less than one second per question! Next week KS2 parents are welcome to join their 
children at the end of the school day on Monday to watch how ‘speedy’ they are! 
 
Don’t forget that next week we our holding our termly school disco – details are below. 
 
Looking ahead, please be reminded that next week marks the final week of school before 
the Easter holidays. As such, there will be no school on Friday, providing everyone with a 
well-deserved break to recharge before we return for a busy (and hopefully sunny) summer 
term. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend and an eggcellent Easter season ahead! 
 
Warm regards 
 
 
 
Mr Hick 



 

 
 

 

School Governor Vacancy 

🌟 Join Our Team as a School Governor! 🌟 

Are you passionate about education and eager to make a positive impact in your local 

community? We are currently seeking dedicated an individual(s) to join us as School Governors. 

As a School Governor, you will have the opportunity to contribute to the strategic direction and 

governance of our school, ensuring that every child receives the highest quality education and 

support they deserve. Whether you're a parent, community member, or education professional, 

your skills, perspectives, and commitment are invaluable in shaping the future of our school. 

If you're interested in becoming a School Governor and playing a vital role in the success of our 

school, we'd love to hear from you! No previous experience is necessary – just a passion for 

education and a desire to make a difference. 

To express your interest or learn more about the role of School Governor then please contact 

Mr Hick in the first instance. 

 

 



 Bur Oaks 

  

In D.T lessons this term, the children are making nightlights. School will provide 

all of the circuit components for this product and the children are welcome to 

take home their finished nightlights at the end of the term. You will just need 

to add your own AA battery at home to get your nightlight working.  

Next week, please can children bring in any suitable recycling materials they 

that want to use to make their own design such as: 

- plastic boxes 

- plastic bottles 

- cardboard boxes 

  

Thank you for your support 

 

Please note that there will be no clubs until 

after the Easter Holidays 
 

 

From the PTA 

 

GLOW DISCO  

Weds 27th March 2024  

KS1 5-6pm - Book here Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.com) 

KS2 - 6:15-7:15pm - Book here Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.com) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=77416
https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=77417


 

 

EASTER EGG HUNT  

 

Book here - Chacewater School PTA (pta-events.com) 

PARTY KIT & CANDY FLOSS MACHINE HIRE 

Party kit only £5  

Candy Floss Machine from £30  

Contact chacewaterpta@gmail.com 

https://www.pta-events.com/chacewaterschoolpta/index.cfm?event=event&eventId=76187
mailto:chacewaterpta@gmail.com


 

  



New Chartwells Menu 

 

 



  



 
 
 

ACORNS Joseph & Ivy 

SEEDLINGS Charlie & Delilah 

BUDS Amelia & Storm 

YOUNG OAKS Ailla & Jenny 

BUR OAKS Benny & Alfie 

RED OAKS Alfie & Noah 

MIGHTY OAKS Jago & Orla 

 

 

 

 
 

Dates For Your Diary  

27.3.24 PTA Disco 

28.3.24 End of Spring Term 

15.4.24 Start of Summer Term 

24.5.24 End of half term 

3.6.24 Start of half term 

17.7.24 Leavers Disco 

23.7.24 End of Summer Term 

 
  

GOLDEN AWARD WINNERS 



 

  



 

 

  



 


